Summer Enroliment Underway at
SWOSU

05.06.2011

Southwestern Oklahoma State University summer semester classes in Weatherford and
Sayre begin on Wednesday, June 1.

Daniel Archer, registrar on the Weatherford campus, said students can enroll at the
registrar’s office on either the Weatherford or Sayre campuses. The university does
have online enroliment available through the SWOSU website (www.swosu.edu), so
enrollment can be completed at any time. In order to use the online enrollment system,
a student must already be fully admitted to the university and have no unresolved
issues related to their enrollment.

Additional information is available by calling the Weatherford office at 580.774.3777 or
the Sayre campus at 580.928.5533.

Late enrollment continues through June 2. The summer semester at SWOSU concludes
on July 28.

Students can also enroll now for the 2011 fall semester that starts August 17.

Office hours for the registrar’s office on the Weatherford campus are 8:30 a.m. until 5
p.m. on Mondays and 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. Tuesdays through Fridays. Office hours on the
Sayre campus are 8 a.m. until 5 p.m. Monday through Friday.



